
PROJECT DESCRIPTION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is making safety and operational 
enhancements at the intersection of State Road (S.R.) A1A (N. Atlantic Avenue) and Williams 
Avenue, in Daytona Beach. The project involves upgrades to mast arm traffic signals, 
additional pedestrian lighting, and improvements to curb ramps and sidewalks. Crews will 
also install new drainage pipes and structures and update signing and pavement markings.

Financial Project 
Identification 

(FPID) No.:
446544-1

INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS
S.R. A1A at Williams Avenue

Volusia County

PROJECT START 
January 2025

CONTRACTOR
Halifax Paving, Inc.

PROJECT COST
$1.2 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION 
Fall 2026

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Follow us on social media

WHAT TO EXPECT
During construction, motorists should expect intermittent lane closures during active work 
periods. Speed limits of 35 mph will be maintained during construction, and road users are 
advised to follow all posted signage and detour information. 

Electronic message boards and other signage will direct traffic through the work zone. The 
level of work activity and noise will vary during different construction phases. Please note 
that the construction schedule may change due to weather or other unexpected conditions. 
For the most current project details and lane closure information, please visit FDOT’s Central 
Florida website at www.cflroads.com. FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS, OR 

PROJECT UPDATES
Send a request to:

Debbie Cople
Community Outreach Specialist

386-740-3566
Debbie.Cople@dot.state.fl.us

 For more information, 
scan the QR code above  

or visit the project website at 
www.cflroads.com/project/

446544-1
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